
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Academic Services 
 
To:   Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

From:   Theresa O´Brien, Chief Academic Officer 

Date:   November 6, 2019 

Re:   Elementary Inquiry Units 

I am requesting to be placed on the agenda of the November 11 Curriculum Committee meeting, to provide the 
Board of Education with information regarding Elementary Inquiry Units that are being written and piloted in all 
of our K-4 schools. I look forward to sharing with the Board the amazing integration of science and literacy that 
will become our curriculum for all students.  

 

 

 


